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Mr. Joseph C. h'ang
bbterial Licensing Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and hhterial Safety
U.S. N.R.C.
h'ashington, D.C. 20555

Reference: hhil Control 12170

Dear hfr. Wang:

This letter is in reply to your letter of August 18, 1982 dealing with License
Number 08-04289-09. All activities dealing with this source, specifically the pro-
cedures for calibrating instrument.3, operating procedures, safety procedures,
records and disposal are the same as set forth in our letters dated July 15, 1977
and December 20, 1977.

We have no plans to relocate the unit.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

hjWDA. & ' 1
Arnold K. Clark, Chief
Bureau of Consumer Health Services
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